
Hey there Pelicans!  Hope you all are enjoying the long weekend!   

 

Remember that we do not have school Monday due to Labor Day.  See you Tuesday 

morning boys and girls!  

 

Who wants to play soccer?  Parents, you can register your child right in the front hallway 

at Gulfside on Tuesday from 4:30 to 6 and again on Saturday from 10 to noon.  It’s an 8 

week camp and very affordable.   

 

Thursday night you won’t want to miss the complimentary dinner at the Holiday Lake 

Estates Civic Center beginning at 5:30 p.m.  There will also be a free nutrition class 

taught from 6 to 7 p.m.  The Civic center also offers weekly classes on how to get ahead 

financially from 7 to 8 pm.  If you are interested please contact Patti Templeton at 727-

858-6117 to register for the classes.  The next class begins September 7th and there is a 

monetary stipend for attending.   

 

Parents, be sure to check those Pelican Packet folders every Tuesday when they come 

home with important papers.  This Tuesday you will find the dental care permission 

forms.  If you want your child to have their dental cleaning right on campus and get 

dental sealants to protect their teeth then just fill out the 2 pages of information and return 

to the school.  We will handle the rest!  No calling for appointments, no waiting, no gas 

money spent… just let us take care of the details for you!  Premiere dental will be 

conducting dental screenings for all of our students the week of September 12th.  If you 

do not want this screening to occur then a note with your child’s name and student 

number will need to be sent in to the school stating that you do not want the free 

screening to be done.   

 

Families if you miss information on this call you can always go to our school website to 

hear it again.  Thanks for your support and hoping everyone has a fantastic week!   


